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11/09/2020  11:05:222020/3139/P OBJ E Graham The residents at the top of Ellerdale Road and nearby in Fitzjohns Avenue fully deserve a break from the 

disruption all have suffered for more than four years from the major development at 79 Fitzjohns Avenue 

which has massively overrun on projected timescale and will continue into next year, and the building of the 

Garden House at 1 Ellerdale Road which has taken four years and still is a long way off finishing and finally 

the building of a house in place of two garages at the curiously named 0 Ellerdale Road. The disruption from 

all these building sites going on simultaneously - noise, dirt, deliveries of building materials, parking problems - 

has for much of the time been unbearable. We have all had enough.  We understand the applicant¿s wish for 

an extension but consideration has to be given to loss of amenity of neighbours. Site vehicles would find it 

extremely difficult if not impossible to park or even stop in Fitzjohns Avenue so the burden of disruption would 

fall once again on those living at the top end of Ellerdale Road with severe loss of amenity and more noise to 

have to suffer. The timing of this application is very unfortunate. Enough is surely enough. If Planners are 

minded to agree this sort of building project then an end date needs to be specified so building work doesn¿t 

drag on causing continuing disruption to local residents.  That the Scots Pine tree would need to be felled to 

do the works would be a shame.

11/09/2020  15:37:032020/3139/P COMMNT Sabine Casparie We are the residents and owners of 1A Ellerdale Road and our garden joins the new development. We have 

had disruption for more than four years from the major development at 79 Fitzjohns Avenue which has 

massively overrun on projected timescale and will continue into next year, the building of the Garden House at 

1 Ellerdale Road which has taken four years and still is a long way off finishing and the building of a house in 

place of two garages at 0 Ellerdale Road. The disruption from all these building sites going on simultaneously - 

noise, dirt, deliveries of building materials, parking problems - and has for much of the time been unbearable. 

We understand the applicant¿s wish for an extension but consideration has to be given to loss of amenity for 

neighbours.

We also strongly object to the Scots Pine being felled to do the works.
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